
From: Chuck Emmett
To: Chuck Emmett
Subject: Flash Traffic 02-4-2015: Election/Ballot - Commander, Perch Base
Date: Thursday, February 19, 2015 9:50:28 PM

Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic
Number:       #02-4-2015     Date: 2/19/15
Subject:   Election/Ballot – Commander, Perch Base
 
The next Base meeting, March 14, will include an
election for Base Commander. This is a two year term of
office ending March 2017. Each member has one vote.
There are no proxies. Send in your ballot or vote in
person. Period.
 
How to vote:

1.   Fill out this ballot as is, re-send the e-mail to the
Base Secretary at secretary@perch-base.org. No
other return to anyone else will be valid.

2.   Print this ballot and mail to the Secretary at: 5935
W. Muriel Dr., Glendale, AZ 85308-3739.

3.   Bring the ballot to the March meeting and hand in
to the Secretary (preferred!)

4.    Do nothing now. Wait and vote at the March
meeting on a paper ballot provided.
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(cut or tear off here if desired)

 
BALLOT

PERCH BASE COMMANDER (USSVI)
(a two-year term)

 
Select one:
 
 

[    ]                        Chuck Emmett
 
 

[    ]                        Richard Kunze
 
 
[    ]                        Other (write-in):

__________________________
 
 


